
interChange Provider Important Message 
 

 
 

Revised 2016 Medicare Physician Fee Schedule (MPFS) 
 
The 2016 MPFS has been pulled down from the NGS website and is currently 
being reviewed by the Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services (CMS) in order 
to make technical corrections that will align the 2016 relative value units (RVU) 
with the policies published in the CY 2016 MPFS Final Rule. Please note that the 
Department used the initial version of the 2016 MPFS, posted in November 
2015, to calculate the rates payable under the Connecticut Medical Assistance 
Program (CMAP) for codes added for 2016. Once the revised 2016 MPFS has 
been published the Department will review it and revise the Medicaid rates for 
any of the new codes added for 2016 that are impacted by the changes made 
by CMS. HP will automatically adjust previously paid claims and providers will 
not need to resubmit. The Department will publish another IM to notify 
providers of the fee schedules that are revised. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


